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Amphenol Industrial & Aerospace Operations (AIAO) 

Product Compliance Disposition 
 
 
July 23, 2013 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 

The Amphenol (AIAO) part numbers for which you have requested product compliance information are not 
released parts in our system, thus without an active BOM or drawings, AIAO cannot provide formal material 
declaration or content data. 
 
To ensure due diligence of both parties, please follow the requisite protocol for factory part number release in 
the form of an Engineering Services Request. Should you require guidance on this process, please consult the 
Technical Support Team for further instruction. 
 
Due to potential liability, Amphenol will not provide legally-binding product compliance data for unreleased or 
prototype products. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please contact me at your convenience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Bianchi 
Product Compliance Engineer 
Amphenol Aerospace 
jdbianchi@amphenol-aao.com 
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